
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Portchester         Term:   6        2024-2025              Topic: Hobbies and Leisure 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term has been all about the arts for 

our hobbies and leisure topic… 

Steel Pans 

Jamar has been amazing this term at 

teaching us all how to play ‘Sugar’ on the 

steel pans. We practised lots and 

performed beautifully to a small group of 

parents.  

Bandstand 

As always, the Bandstand event was 

amazing. An extra mention to Callum 

and Oliver who performed with the Lights 

Up Theatre group to send a powerful 

message about kindness to us all. 

The Base 

Following on from our Wildlife 

Photography competition last term, we 

had the opportunity to view the winning 

photographs at an art exhibition. After 

viewing the amazing photography, we 

worked with a local artist to look closely 

at the natural patterns and recreate 

them using different mediums. 

A huge thank you to Anna, Charles and 

Renee for all our creative opportunities 

this term. ☺ 

Engineering Workshop 

Portchester Class enjoyed building a 

tower to reach the ceiling in the hall. We 

learnt how to make a strong structure out 

of triangles and the importance of 

teamwork! 

Lorry Safety Visit 

The Castle school had the opportunity to 

learn about how to keep themselves safe 

around large vehicles. As well as taking 

part in an interactive safety talk and quiz, 

students had the opportunity to sit in the 

cab. A fun morning for all! Thank you 

GXO. 

 

As always thank you parents for your 

support, especially with returning 

countless permission slips this term! 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term- Tuesday 22nd July 

 

New term starts- Friday 5th September 

 
 


